
RADLON (SALES) LTD 17 CURZON STREET LONDON W1 MAYfair 5361 
Directors: P. T. Birch (Managing). G. J. W. Bean T.D., F.C.A. 

11th March, 1966 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
1420 Columbia Drive NE, 
Albuquerque, 
New Mexico 87106. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

Very many thanks for your letter and reception report 
of 15th November which we were very interested to receive. 
I must apologise for the long delay in writing to you but 
this is owing to the tremendous amount of mail we now 
receive. 

Since Radio London's power was increased to 50 KWs 
we have received reception reports from Houston, Texas: St. 
John, New Brunswick, Middlesburg Heights, Ohio and even one 
from Japan. 

Enclosed is a reception report confirmation and also 
a picture of Radio London which you may like to have. We 
hope that you will be able to pick up our programmes again, 
perhaps with less interference. 

Yours faithfully, 

.4.401 

Margaret Greville. 

Representatives for RADIO LONDON 


